
INFLOWSTRUCTURE.
THANKS FOR GOING WITH THE FLOW, MISSOULA.

During each of these projects, Mountain 
Water’s Water Wagon provided temporary 
water service for restaurants and salons to 
ensure they could stay in business during 
water shutdowns.

Mountain Water Company completed several infrastructure improvement projects this summer. And we’d like 
to thank area residents and businesses for your patience and understanding. This year’s $4 million capital 
improvement program helped to reduce leakage, ensure quality and bolster reliability. Here’s a quick review of 
some of our projects; for more information please visit us online at mountainwaterprojects.com.

Madison Street Project
	� Replaced two aging lines with a new 24-inch line, plus used directional drilling to install a new 12-inch main 

across Madison Street with minimal disruption to traffic. Project included assisting in landscaping a previously 
bare concrete median near the bridge.

Owen-Broadway Project
	� New 8-inch and 12-inch mains – replacing an 80-year-old, 6-inch water main – that feed the Providence St. 

Patrick Hospital complex, improving flow and reliability to the facility and surrounding area.

Hawthorne Street Project
	� Replaced an aging 3-inch steel main with a new 8-inch ductile iron main and a new fire hydrant to serve the 

proposed new Poverello Center and surrounding customers.

Hillview Water Tank
	� Installed a 300,000-gallon, state-of-the-art prestressed concrete tank to serve customers while allowing for 

future rehabilitation of the aging tank onsite.

Fire Hydrant Replacements
	� Installed 10 new hydrants, replacing outdated hydrants with modern hydrants that have higher capacity 

nozzles to better assist the Missoula Fire Department when fighting fires.

mtnwater.com
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